
Feb 27, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Karen Hansson and I have lived in the Laurel Springs neighborhood in south Salem for over 
30 years. 
I think it's important that we all have any equal voice in our elctoral process and that our elections 
should be local....not influenced by outside money. 
HB 2578 could be a reasonable step toward ensuring that our citizens decide our own issues, not 
outsiders......and that bg money will not buy our elections. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Karen Hansson 
PO Box 3403 
Salem, OR 97302-0403 
 
 
 


